
De Colores!

The teams of Men’s and Women’s
weekend #56 have begun to meet,
and the Lord has been revealing
Himself mightily! Please keep those
who have been called to serve in
your prayers, as well as, their
families. Also, keep those
candidates who will be attending in
your prayers. Pray for that hedge of
protection to be around each and
everyone of them! We serve a
mighty God, and He is ready for this
weekend…are you??

Jesus loves you and so do we!

David and Cathi Poole

Newsletter Couple

March 2017

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!

NEXT PESCADORE ORIENTATION –
Saturday, March 4th from 9 – 11:30 am @ 
First Baptist Lloyd (Exit 217 off I-10.) 
There will be light refreshments, learning, 
laughter, and maybe a prize! It is 
recommended that everyone attend a 
P.O. every two years.
NEXT SEQUELA - Saturday, March 11th at 6 
pm. @ First Baptist Church, Lloyd, FL (exit 217 
off I-10).  Bring a covered dish filled with 
something delicious; enough to share please.  If 
you need childcare, you must register for 
childcare by 5 pm on Friday, March 10th @ 
NFTD.org.  Children who are not registered will 
not be allowed to stay.



As the Weekends of #56 approach, we are sure that God is
telling you who He wants you to send through in this spring.

Please keep in mind, that as the Pre-Weekend couple, all of
our trust is in you. That you have heard from Daddy God, and
that He has hand-picked this person, or couple, to go through
this weekend; that this is their weekend. Remember, the
reason we do this is to build deeper relationships with Jesus
and hand in hand goes Leaders in our churches. It is a good
idea that the person or persons you are looking to send
through are already in a relationship with Jesus.

All that being said we, as the pre-weekend couple, want you
to know that we appreciate your willingness to Sponsor
people for Tres Dias. It is not just filling out the application
and getting it turned in. There is so much more involved in
Sponsorship, and we really appreciate all the love and support
that you give your candidate (s); not to mention the letter
gathering...

The weekends are fast approaching, and before you know it
we will be on the camp ground being the hands and feet of
Jesus as we have the honor and pleasure of witnessing His
sweet and powerful love transform our new Brothers and
Sisters.

If you are considering sponsorship for this weekend. Keep in
mind for planning purposes, food, bunks, table settings, Name
Tags and everything else that needs to be done before the
weekend. Please get your Applications in ASAP. We have a
couple of ways you can apply... Go to NFTD.org and apply
online, or send in the paper application to the P.O. Box found
on the website, and it will get to us.

Please stand in agreement with us that Daddy God would
send us some couples to attend. We still have plenty of room
on both weekends. But we ask that you join us as the Pre-
weekend couple. We are praying for each and every one of
you as you ask Daddy God who and if He would like you to be
Sponsor for this spring.

Thanks again for listening to Daddy God and taking on the
responsibility of Sponsorship!

In His love,

Wendell and Annie Tillman, NFTD #40

Pre-weekend Couple



Palanca
Prayer Palanca/Letters

The guidelines listed below include best estimate (~) and suggested 
numbers ( # ) in case of breakage and are the same for both men and 
ladies weekends.  Please make sure to put the number enclosed on 
the container for the palanca and make sure that you have the 
amount needed.

Bed • Candidates

~36 (40)

variable based on candidate size

Kitchen • Everyone

~ (140 -150)

variable based on team size

Team

~ (100 -110)

variable based on team size

Tables • Bulk

8 (9 -10)

6 Tables + SD + Rector

Tables • Individual

~48 (50+)

Candidates & Professors

Rollo Room

~52 (55+)

Tables + SD + Rector

Blessings,

Stormy and Anne Lisk

Palanca Couple

(229) 378-0494

Palanca is the Spanish word for lever and what 
better lever is there than Prayer? 

North Florida Tres Dias is just a small part of the 
many communities that are continually praying 
for each other. To find out more about the 
various Tres Dias Communities go to the 
International Tres Dias website, tresdias.org.  In 
addition to other Tres Dias Communities, we 
also partner with other communities such as 
Walk to Emmaus, Cursillo, Kairos, Via de Cristo 
and Chrysallis, and many more that want to life 
each other up to glorify Christ and strengthen 
our relationship with God the Father, Son and 
Holy Spirit.  

You can be a part of praying for the weekends 
even if you are not serving on a team.  You can 
write a general palanca letter to encourage the 
candidates.  General palanca letters are the 
letters you see from other communities 
throughout the world, as well as NFTD team and 
community members. Those letters mean so 
much and show that people are praying for 
them! If you would like to send a letter, please 
contact and/or send it to the Palanca Couple, 
P.O. Box 671, Thomasville, GA  31799 or email 
to stormyanne@hotmail.com.    

Palanca for tables, beds, rollo room, etc.  

Some people like to bless the candidates with 
little tokens, food, etc. to show just how loved 
they are. 


